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FABI often hosts social functions to which mentees are invited. In July 2013, the Institute 

held its annual Scientific Presentations of Outrageous Science (SPOOF) social meeting to 

which mentees are invited and where they meet and mingle with all FABIans. On the 7th of 

November 2013, the mentorship program will host a ceremonial lunch at which mentees will 

be presented with certificates reflecting that they have successfully completed the CTHB 

mentorship program. 

The membership of the mentorship selection committee changes slightly each year.  The 

new committee, under the leadership of Mmatshepho Phasha, look forward to interviewing, 

selecting and welcoming the new cohort of mentees to FABI in 2014. 


